
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
The Université Laval Scholarships and Financial Aid Office (BBAF) is pleased to learn that you 
wish to continue your studies at Laval University. 
 
*** It is important to know that before you can apply for a scholarship, you must have 
submitted a complete application for admission, including the application fee, at Laval 
University. * ** 
 
 

IMPORTANT : Study costs 

As a preparatory process for your arrival in Canada, you must have sufficient funds to cover all 
of your expenses for the duration of your stay, before leaving your country. 
 
For the amounts required, consult the tables available on the Fees and budgeting page of the 
Université Laval website. 
 
These funds must be exclusively reserved to cover tuition, insurance costs, food, accommodation, 
transportation and leisure costs for one person. 

 
 
Please note that in no case may Laval University act as an intermediary between a candidate for 
a scholarship and the organizations that grant it. You must take the steps yourself to apply, 
from your country of origin. 
 
Funding sources for the 1st cycle (Bachelor’s degree) : 
 
Supplemental Tuition fees Exemption program 
Citizen of the World Scholarships  
Scholarships Directory 
Campus Jobs for International Students Program 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Sources of funding for the 2nd cycle (Masters): 
 
Supplemental Tuition fees Exemption program 
Citizen of the World Scholarships  
Financial support from faculties 
Scholarships Directory 
Campus Jobs for International Students Program 
 
 
 
Funding sources for the 3rd cycle (Doctorate): 
 
Citizen of the World Scholarships 
Financial support from faculties 
Doctoral Admission Scholarships 
Campus Jobs for International Students Program 
Supplemental Tuition fees Exemption program 
Scholarships Directory 
 
 
MEES / UL exemption program 
Among the exemption programs, that of MEES / UL allows all Laval University students 
enrolled in a 3rd cycle doctorate to be exempt from additional tuition fees. This represents a 
reduction in the cost of education by approximately $ 40,000. 
 
Research grants 
Many faculties offer financial support equal to the grants provided for research by various 
agencies. 
 
For information, contact your faculty program director. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

NOTICE ON FRAUD 

 
Attempts to defraud using the name of Laval University are rampant in some countries. These 
occur in particular by email, on websites or on social media. Fraudsters often say they are 
partners with Université Laval and are trying to obtain money or confidential information in 
order to steal the identity of their victims. They use the official logo of Université Laval, 
produce false documents and maliciously promote scholarships. 
 
Laval University has never offered 400 Canadian scholarships. 
 
For more information, we invite you to visit the Université Laval website. 

 
 
 
For more information, you can consult the summary of possible funding for international students 
or contact us by email at the following address: info@bbaf.ulaval.ca. 
 
 
We wish you, Madam, Sir, the best of success in pursuing your study project. 
 
 
 
Scholarship team 
Bureau des bourses et de l'aide financière 
 


